
 

 

 
 Please address any correspondence to Water Department 
 
Your Ref:                                                                                     
Our Ref: WE 90100/4  Tel: 67313566    Fax: 67313023 
Date:           9 Mar 2004   E-mail: ng_han_tong@pub.gov.sg 
 
President, Singapore Institute of Architects (SIA)  
President, Institution of Engineers, Singapore (IES) 
President, Association of Consulting Engineers, Singapore (ACES) 
President, Real Estate Developers' Association of Singapore (REDAS) 
President, Singapore Plumbing Society, (SPS) 
 
Dear Sir 
 
REVISION TO APPLICATION OF WATER SUPPLY 
 
  Currently, PUB requires all water supply applications exceeding 1000 m3/mth to 
submit a detailed breakdown of the water consumption for our evaluation and assessment of 
possible areas of water conservation. PUB has reviewed this requirement and is glad to advise 
that with immediate effect, this requirement will only be applicable for non-domestic premises.  
 
2  All water supply applications for domestic premises are not required to submit the 
detailed breakdown of the water consumption. This will help to expedite application of water 
supply for such premises and reduce paperwork for all parties. 
 
3  We would appreciate it if you could disseminate this information to your members. 
 
4  You may contact our engineers, Mr Thomas Pang at 67313556/98772677 or Mr 
Lim Chee Leong at 67313574/98797669 should there be any need for clarification. 
 
         
                                                                                                                                                                          
Yours sincerely 

MAJ (NS) NG HAN TONG 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR (CONSERVATION & INSPECTORATE) 
for DIRECTOR 
WATER DEPARTMENT 
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